
Lakeville Council on Aging 

Meeting Minutes of November 3, 2021 

 

The Lakeville Council on Aging held a meeting on Wednesday, November 3, 2021 at the 

Lakeville Senior Center.  The meeting was called to order at 10:00 AM by Deveney Boyadjian. 
 

Roll call:  Taken by Deveney Boyadjian. 
 

Present:  Paula Frodyma, Bruce Baptiste, Pat Bessette, Angela Bourassa, Joanne Bowes, 

Deveney Boyadjian, Paula Houle, Kelly Howley 
 

Absent: Donna Adams and Peggy Gross. 
 

A motion was made by Pat Bessette to approve the Minutes from the October 6, 2021 meeting. 

The motion was seconded by Angie Bourassa. 
  
Reviewed the COA October calendar and the upcoming events. 

Numerous events taking place in November include:   WWII Veterans Dance Troup Movie 

Showing, Turkey Dinner, Hearing Screenings and a Coat Drive. 
 

Emergency Procedures, storm closures, and the Town Emergency Alert System were discussed  

There will be information regarding all of the above in the next two newsletters.  

 

Kelly read and went over the Warrant Article for our proposed COA Board Bi-Law change and 

the date and time of the upcoming Special Town Meeting where the vote will take place.  At our 

next meeting, we will have an answer and can move forward with the process of filling the open 

Board positions at that time. 

 

We have been given approval by Lakeville BOH to have 50 people in our Big Room at one time 

and are now permitted to eat and drink inside the COA building.  

 

Kelly reviewed feedback from the COA building’s recent Fire Inspection.  Storage was an issue, 

and she is looking at different ways to obtain more storage.  Paula Houle suggested several 

buildings on the Ted Williams Camp Property for Kelly to research for additional storage.   
 

 

Angela Bourassa motioned to adjourn the meeting at 10:50 and the motion was seconded by 

Joanne Bowes 
 

Next Meeting:  Wednesday December 1, 2021 at 10:00 a.m. 
 

Respectfully Submitted by:  COA Director, Kelly Howley 


